Jiangxi Province reports 2 more H7N9
cases

Two more human infections of H7N9 bird flu were reported in east China’s
Jiangxi Province, bringing total number of infections to 30 in the province
this year.

The new cases were reported between Feb. 13 and 23, said a statement issued
by the provincial health and family planning commission.

As of Thursday, 10 people had died of the infection in Jiangxi, said the
statement.

People are advised to avoid exposure to live poultry and buy licensed
poultry-related products.
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